
   
 

 
 
Call to order 

A meeting of the GO Team for Frederick Douglass High School was held in the The Hospitality 

Suite at Douglass on 03/16/2017 at 5:00 pm. 

Attendees 

Attendees included: 

Dr. Duncan  Mrs. Abakare Ms. Fields Dr. Neely 

Ms. Denson Kayla Trawick Mr. Raheem Dr. Womack Jordan 

    

Members not in attendance 

Members not in attendance included: 

Pastor Stephens Ms. Gilyard   

    

 

Notes: It was determined that there was a quorum present to proceed with the meeting. 

The Chair ask the team members to review the agenda for this 3/16/17 meeting and ask for a 

motion to accept the agenda as printed. The motion was moved and seconded. The motion carried 

unanimously. 

A motion to accept the previous meeting minutes as printed from the 02/02/2017 meeting. A 

motion was moved and seconded. The motion carried unanimously. 

 

Discussion items 

a. Principal Feedback Process 

Dr. Womack-Jordan reported that the team will have input in two areas of Dr. Duncan’s 

evaluation. Information regarding the process will be forthcoming.  

 

     b. Updates on programs for the 2017- 2018 school year 

     Dr. Duncan share with the team that Junior Achievement Academy is coming to Douglass High 

School for the 2017-2018 school year. 150 students will part take in the new program. These 

students will engage with Chick Fil A and other businesses to learn  business and marketing skills. 
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Dr. Neely has been very instrumental in getting these new programs set up for Douglass. Another 

program that she has successfully recruited for Douglass is Point University. Point University will 

teach our students right on the Douglass High School campus. This initiative is open to all junior 

and seniors within Douglass. 

The Stem Academy/ Early College will also be a new offering for students at Douglass. Student 

will be able to be on an accelerated pathway. Students in the 9th grade will take 10th grade 

courses, thus pushing them forward to advance yearly so by the time they reach their junior 

year they would have begun college course work. By 12th grade students will have credits 

towards sophomore college work. All of this course work will count as a part of students’ college 

transcript. 

The Stem programs is also focusing on becoming STEM Citified by 2019-2020 school term. 

Dr. Duncan is also looking forward to Douglass High School gaining higher CCRPI scores in the 

upcoming years. 

 

Announcements 

We have received information that there has been a budget cut. Therefore the Go Team will 

have to go back to the table and adjust the budget to reflect this change. More information will 

be shared as it becomes available. 

 

Adjournment 

The motion to adjourn the meeting was made. The motion was second. The motion carried 

unanimously and meeting was adjourned at 5:30 pm. 

Edith Abakare   

Secretary  Date of approval 

 


